
Classroom Behavioral Norms 

Dear Students and Parents, 

As we embark on a new school year, it is essential to establish a clear understanding of the 

behavioral norms that will guide our classroom environment. Our goal is to create a safe, 

respectful, and productive space for learning. 

Behavioral Norms 

• Respect each other and our learning environment. 

• Listen actively when others are speaking. 

• Be kind and supportive to your peers. 

• Follow instructions the first time they are given. 

• Take responsibility for your actions and words. 

• Keep hands, feet, and objects to yourself. 

• Work collaboratively and help one another. 

We believe that adherence to these norms will enhance our educational experience and facilitate 

a community of learners. Thank you for your support in reinforcing these behaviors at home. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


